LAKEPOINTE TOWERS NEWSLETTER - MAY, 2015

Colleen Schall gave a heads up on the April 17 Welcome Home Party.....We had a great turnout, approximately 40 people, including some returning snowbirds and some of our new residents. We had fabulous appetizers, plenty of drinks and great conversation. Everyone had a great time catching up with those we haven't seen in a while and getting to make some new friends.

Laraine Rickard said the 9 people who dined at Salvatore Scallopi and saw Mary Poppins at Grosse Pointe South had a "supercalifragilistic expialidocious" evening.

FYI - Attachment #3 - Rules for the Pool and Spa - Although we are not yet ready to put on our bikinis and speedos, please read Attachment #3. If you do not have that Attachment or if you do not understand something, get in touch with a Board Member. Reading and understanding the pool rules will ensure that all who use the pool will have an enjoyable summer.

Starting in May, Happy Hour in the Library/Social Room will start at 6pm instead of 7pm and with the warm weather just around the corner, Happy Hour will be at poolside, weather permitting.

Social Committee Meeting in Lib/Soc Rm on May 12 at 7p.

On Friday, May 15 at 6p, Happy Hour will be in the Lobby. Join your neighbors and see what has been done so far. Look for posting and sign up sheet.

LAKEPOINTE TOWERS NEWSLETTER - MAY, 2015

On Thursday, May 21, the Ladies Lunch will be at Lake Front Bistro at South Lake High School. Look for posting and sign up sheet. Bunco will be on the same day at 7p in the Library/Soc Rm.

Lu Norello, Editor

MAY, 2015 CALENDAR

Tuesday, May 12--Social Committee Meeting 7p Lib/Soc Rm

Friday, May 15--Happy Hour held in Lobby at 6p

Thursday, May 21--Ladies Lunch Lake Front Bistro, look for posting. Bunco in the Lib/Soc. Rm, 7pm

EVERY TUESDAY - Crafts, cards, etc in the Lib/Soc.Rm 2p-4p

EVERY WEDNESDAY - Cards & Games in the Lib/Soc.Rm 7pm

EVERY FRIDAY - Happy Hour in the Lib/Soc. Rm, 6pm Weather permitting, Happy Hour at poolside

FYI - Every month a copy of the Newsletter is placed on the bulletin board behind the door in the Library.

LOOKING AHEAD - *Annual Meeting June 18. *Hulswit's Annual Brunch June 20. *Golf Scramble being discussed, also a Tiger Baseball outing.